
Friday

Fu
ll Lu

n
ch

 M
en

u
 H

E
R

E

Thursday

Monday

PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

Wednesday

Thursday May 23rd, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday

Weekly Focus Topic: Empathy - Helping others

Chicken Fajita
WG Tortilla

Shell

Popcorn day!!

When: Wednesday, May 29th. during
lunch.
Where: Outside the lunchroom 
Cost: $1.00

2-4-1 Soft
Taco w/

Taco Meat

Bratwurst on
WW Brat

Bun

The last day for after
school study lab will be

Thursday, May 30.

Please check the rack of hanging lost

and found items in the library foyer.  

Also, there are numerous water bottles

on the table next to the lost and found

box in the main foyer.  Any unclaimed

items will be donated after school on

Tuesday!

Important:
Be sure to bring your

computers to school on June
4th for end-of-year return!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAJqWOzJw/UDRAG451y_B_6Etgg6jKsQ/edit?utm_content=DAGAJqWOzJw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


PMS Summer Volleyball Opportunities: 

Petoskey Volleyball Youth Camp: Monday, June 10th - Thursday, June 13th, 2024 from 12:00 to

2:00pm at Petoskey High School (Incoming 3rd-8th grades)  $50 per participant. 

Sign up information is available in the PMS office. 

Julia Bishop Volleyball Camp (with Current MSU volleyball player): June 22-23rd from 9-11am

at Petoskey High School. $100 per participant.

Sign up information is available in the PMS office. 

North Central Michigan College Individual Skills Camp (info HERE)

Middle School Skills Camp: June 19th-20th,  6th - 8th Grade

Sign up information is available on NCMC's website. 

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE AT THE END OF
THIS WEEK, FRIDAY, MAY 24! PLEASE GET THEM

TURNED IN TO AVOID PAYING A FEE!

Middle Schoolers!
It’s important to remember that you must be out of the building

by 3:30 everyday unless you are involved in a club, activity, in
study lab or working directly with a teacher.

https://northcentralmichigan.prestosports.com/camps/camps-registration?id=dajejnumomxsw8tb


Any 6th & 7th grader interested in
attending Petoskey Basketball
Camp this summer, there are
flyers available in the main office.

A Sports Physical Clinic will take place on Monday, June
3 from 5:00 - 7:00 pm in the Petoskey High School Main

Gym. Cost is $10. An adult must accompany all Middle
School aged students. 

23-24 team, please check your email and have your parents do the same. End

of Year Party Information was sent out this weekend, please RSVP.

24-25 applicants: we are working through applications this week, please

stay tuned. All applicants will be notified via email by the end of the week.

Thank you! -Mrs. Burris

Congratulations to this month's coloring
contest winners!
1st-Fionna Boyer

2nd-Maylee Liebler
3rd-Lily Lockridge

Thank you to all the coloring contest
participants this year. I look forward to

continuing the activity next year. Have a
great summer!
-Mrs. Norton

If you’d like to keep your
finished coloring pages stop
by the Library to pick them

up before summer!


